
Stephen B. Bram 
Vice President 0

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 734-5340

March 28, 1994 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247

Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Proposed Changes in Technical Specification 
Surveillance Intervals to Accommodate a 24 Month 
Fuel Cycle 

Technical Specification 4.8.A.1 addresses surveillance 
testing of the Auxiliary Feedwater System in two paragraphs.  
The second paragraph was initially addressed in our Technical 
Specification Amendment Submittal of May 29, 1992 and the 
first paragraph in our submittal of November 25, 1992. Both 
amendment requests were subsequently approved.  

By error, the amendment request of November 1992 was 
duplicated in our amendment request of October 29, 1993. Due 
to approval of the earlier amendment request our October 29, 
1993 submittal concerning the Auxiliary Feedwater System is 
hereby withdrawn.  

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please 
contact Mr. Charles W. Jackson, Manager, Nuclear Safety and 
Licensing.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: Mr. Thomas T. Martin R 

Regional Administrator - RegpoI 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. Francis J. Williams, Jr., Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-1 
Division of Reactor Projects I/II 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
PO Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
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